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Dear Prospective Sponsor, 

Statistics show (and history has proven) that graduation night is one of the deadliest nights for kids due to drinking 

and driving. High schools across the USA celebrate Project Graduation with the same common goal to keep our kids 

safe after graduation. 

Project Graduation provides our graduating seniors with the option to attend a safe, alcohol-free and drug-free post-

graduation party! Project Graduation is 100% staffed by volunteer parents of graduating seniors and 100% of the 

funding comes from donations and contributions from the community that supports Rouse High School. The goal is 

to raise money throughout the year so every graduating senior who registers by the deadline can attend the party 

for free. 

Project Graduation is operated as a non-profit charity and recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. 

It is organized and managed by the Rouse High School Project Graduation Committee. The committee is made up of 

volunteer parents of seniors in the current graduating class and two RHS administrators.  

As the 2020 designated charity, we are asking businesses for assistance with the annual “Rock N Rides Car Show” 

fundraiser that will be on Saturday, March 7, 2020 

Please circle below which item(s) your business can help with (Deadline is January 31, 2020) 

 

Sponsor of the Event 
Cost is $350: includes booth, listing on Rock’N’Rides website, promotion 

on Rock’N’Rides Facebook page, and mentioned on the back of Car 
Show T-shirts 

 
Contributor of Door Prize 

 
Any item that has a value of $25 or more 

 
Contributor of Goodie Bag Items 

 
Any item you can spare 100 or more 

 

Your participation in this event and donation to the Rouse Project Graduation 2020 will make it possible for every 

graduating senior who registers by the deadline to attend the party for free.  On behalf of the Rouse High School 

Project Graduation Committee, the volunteer parents and seniors in the current graduating class, thank you for your 

consideration. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Shawn Jones   

Event Coordinator 

512-373-5544 

shawn@rocknrides.org  

mailto:shawn@rocknrides.org

